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Message from The Helm
Board of Directors

The Helm Board of Directors is pleased the City of
Grosse Pointe, Grosse Pointe Farms, Grosse Pointe
Park, Grosse Pointe Woods and Harper Woods have
joined 72 of 83 Michigan counties and numerous
municipalities in creating a reliable funding source for
essential services for seniors. Thank you for your
support. The approved millage helps make it possible to
continue to provide essential services and allows for
limited expansion of services.

The next step is for leaders from the cities that approved
the millage to formalize an agreement to administer the
millage funds and keep the respective communities
apprised of how millage funds are spent. This Active
Adult Commission will be determining what new senior
programs will be implemented and how residents of
Grosse Pointe Shores will receive and pay for senior
services.

The Helm will continue its traditional fundraising efforts
to support our seniors and their families.
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